
CNS Driver’s Registration

Thank you to all drivers and race teams. CNS is proud to announce that the oval track show
and 2012 registration was a huge success! This year, we had more racers register at the show
than in the past 3 years! Colorado National Speedway staff and owners want to thank everyone
for their positive input and support. Let’s all have a fun and safe 2012 race season.

 Thanks, we couldn’t do it without all of you!

  

CNS Management
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